
  

 

Rotary Club of Hertford 
Meeting Activities and Events 

November 8, 2022 

Club Officers 
President 

Bob Bennett 
President-Elect 

Henry House 
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Micki Levine 
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Tim Brinn 
Sandy Stevenson 
Club Directors 

Club Service 
Joe Easterwood 

Community Service 
Glenn White 

International Service 
Frank Jaklic 

Youth & Vocational 
Services 

Viktor Modic 
Public Relations 

Mike Cantin 

District # 7720 
Club # 6109 

Quote of the Day 
“The heroic action of 
American law 
enforcement is the 
only force standing 
between us and total 
anarchy.” 

--Marjorie Taylor 
Greene 

 

Guests 
Shelby White,  
     Guest Speaker 

Member Birthdays 
None 
 

Member Anniversaries 
None 

Wedding Anniversaries 
None 

Program Schedule 
11/15 Carlton Davenport 
    (SOM) 
11/22 Lee Duncan 
11/29 Assembly 

12/05 Christmas Party 
12/13 Holiday cards & bags 
12/20 Brenda H-Whit e 
12/27 Christmas Week 

01/03 New Year’s Week 

Attendance 
Members Present            15 
Attendance %                   52 

 
 
 

  

Bob opened the meeting at 7:01 am.  Members recited 
the Pledge of Allegiance, sang My Country Tis of Thee, 
then Bob gave the Invocation.   

     Announcements 
*  Please support Hunger Heroes with healthy foods 
such as items with less sugar & salt. 
*  The annual Christmas Party will be held at the Brinn 
residence on Dec 5th with details forthcoming. 
*  Sandy spoke about the need for holiday bag items 
needed to prepare for the people at Hertford Manor.  A 
sign-up sheet was circulated to cover needed items. 
*  See Barry to sign-up for the Concealed Carry class on 
Nov. 18th.  Dexter will conduct it at Chancey’s in E. City. 
*  Tim gave an update on the plans for the Christmas 
Parade on Dec 3rd.  Rotarians will be needed to 
organize the floats and spotters to provide sequence 
information for the announcer. 

Program 
Winfield presented Perquimans County Sheriff Shelby 
White who provided us with an update on safety within 
Perquimans County.  Over the past 5 years Sheriff Shelby 
noted that the number of sworn deputies has grown 
from 13 to 25.  One of their services is to check 
businesses 5 times overnight to assure that they are 
secure.  He encouraged business owners to have outside 
cameras and a security system to deter criminals.  Due 
to the increase in deputies, they now do foot patrols.  He 
mentioned that this year the Sheriff’s office is once again 
collecting used bicycles which they fix up and distribute 
to children who can use them.  If anyone has an old bike 
that they would like to donate, you can drop it off at 
their office. 

Concluding Activities 
*  Happy Bucks:  Connie, Tim, Win, Micki  
*  50/50 Raffle:  Win won & donated it to CART 
*  Members recited the 4-Way Test. 
*  The meeting adjourned at 7:50 am.   

Respectfully submitted by Bob. 


